
From: Susan Watts <> 
Sent: 26 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Cc: Marrina Neophytou 
Subject: RE: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan - Consultation on a New Policy: C12 - 
Former Dairy 
Crest Site 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for sending through the consultation for New Policy C12, which has been 
forwarded onto this department. 
 
We were pleased to see that Section 2 on improvements and qualities includes the 
restoration and reuse of the listed Brunel building. However, we are concerned that 
there is no reference to the protection of the leat to the Town Mills which runs 
through the site and which dates from at least the 1580s. 
 
Please do come back to me if you require any further information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Sue Watts 
(Historic Environment Officer) 


